Jen‘COI Construction Ltd. General Contractors + Construction Managers

#8 Boulder Boulevard, Stony Plain, Alberta T7Z 1V7
Phone: 780963-6523 Fax: 780-963-0264 Ext:229 E-mail: dboyde@jen-col.com

November 6, 2008

To Whom It May Concern:

RE: Reference Letter for Corcare Systems Ltd.

This letter is written to acknowledge the professional services of Rose Marie Lloyd, President of
Corcare Systems Ltd. Corcare Systems was contracted as our selection to complete an external
audit for the Certificate of Recognition (COR) program. This audit was completed expeditiously
in order to assist us in meeting our deadline for re-certification.

Through the audit, Rose Marie reviewed our documentation, safety manual, and observed several
of our active jobsites. We appreciated the attention to detail and thoroughness that she showed
along with her commitment to safety. There were two meetings in which we reviewed first, the
requirements and what were to be completed and secondly, what the findings of the audit were.
For both of these meetings, Rose Marie was prepared and understood what we were looking for.

As a company that has a high value and strong commitment of working safely, we felt that the
ideas and suggestions put forward were justified and would assist us in improving our safety. We
would certainly recommend Corcare for companies looking to complete COR audits. Again we
thank Rose Marie for her cooperation and diligence in completing our external audit and look
forward to the possibility of using her services in the future.

Sincerely,
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Darren Boyde
Safety Coordinator
Jen-Col Construction Ltd.



